
Hello, we welcome you to this week’s special art 

newsletter where street artist Marc Craig has 

come to visit the school, he has let the children cre-

ate characters using A.I. for a hoarding. The mural 

Marc Craig will create will be in the local area the 

local.  In a few days when it is done, feel free to 

come see this special mural with various colourful 

characters! As well as this, the children in Year 5 

have been making pop-up books based on various 

children’s stories such as Jack and Jill. 

One way to create a mural is simply just 

creating it yourself, but sometimes it 

gets lonely or hard, so sometimes people 

collaborate (when you work with more 

than one person) which can create won-

derful artwork pieces! Also another way 

to make art is with A.I. generation : 

where you type in a subject (a word 

prompt) on a search engine (e.g. google) 

and type anything you can think of and 

it will generate an image related to the 

word prompt. Additionally, you contact 

our staff for any questions you have of 

this topic. The main ideas for the char-

acters are :aliens and robots. We can’t 

wait to see our characters on the mural! 

 

 

 

Don’t forget the ‘Go Ape’ design a 

Christmas card competition! Entries 

due by 16th December. 
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Today the children have been looking at 

the street artist: Marc Craig (born the 

on 13th December 1972) who makes art 

on hoardings. When creating murals, one 

should wear a respirator to prevent po-

tential paint poisoning. Marc Craig has 

created many murals (some over 80m 

wide) with lots of different designs and 

colours that the children have seen, also 

he has worked with schools such as 

Queen Mary University. The children 

even got to meet Marc Craig! 
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